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Providing a single transportation system with emphasis on safety and efficiency. 

Un système unique de transport aux élèves qui met l’accent sur la sécurité et l’efficacité.  
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SCHOOL BUS DRIVER SHORTAGE FOR WEEK OF OCTOBER 26th 2020  

 

NO CANCELLED BUS ROUTES 

 

 

The Sudbury Student Services Consortium wishes to inform the public that, as of today, there will not be any 

cancellations of school bus routes during the week of October 26th, 2020.   The Consortium will continue to post 

delays on our website www.businfo.ca. 

 

The Sudbury Student Services Consortium will continue to work closely with school bus operators in finding long 

term solutions and will ensure that recruitment efforts are ongoing. 

 

At this time, we would like to thank all parents, schools and school boards for their patience and understanding 

during the last 7 weeks and appreciate all the effort local media has put forth in order to share the message and help 

with the recruiting process.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: 

Renée Boucher 

Executive Director 

 

To: 

Local Media  

Date:  23 October 2020 Time:  3:00 pm 

Subject: Driver Shortage – Week of October 26th  
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